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This week we have started enjoying the first of our 
core texts for the Summer term, Billy’s Bucket! 
Billy wanted a bucket for his birthday.

What would 
you like for 
your 
birthday?



We’ve also been practicing subitizing.  

Did you know that it’s a clever skill we are developing to help 
us know how many there are without counting?





We have also  been making birthday cards this 
week. Who did you make a birthday card for? 



We have had lots of fun on the large structure this week.  Can 
you see us all moving up and down, in and out?



What else have you been up to?














